
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you had a lovely Easter, albeit a very different one. Easter is a time of hope and new life and this year, 

that has never felt more relevant. 

In school, we would have been having our Easter prayer trail thinking about the stations of the cross, so it 

was strange this year not to experience this with the children. Father Mike has been in regular contact and 

has asked me to send you his best wishes and to let you know you are all in his thoughts and prayers. I have 

attached his latest prayers to this email as it’s important for us to stay connected as not just a community but 

as an Our Lady of Pity family. Father has also asked me to pass on his phone number if you wish to speak to 

him directly 0151 677 2585. 

Our daily collective worship in school is a special time that is enjoyed by pupils and staff and although we 

can’t all physically be together, the resources in the link enable you as a family and us as a staff to share in 

this special daily worship with our own children and families. 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/primary-subscription/prayers-for-home/daily-prayers-for-home/ 

I know that all the staff have been enriched by the children’s prayers and responses on Seesaw so thank you, 

they are keeping us all going. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Johnson (RE Coordinator) 
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